
Dear Parents, 

We would really appreciate if you would complete some of the following questions about your child to help us get to know all about them 

and to know the very best way we can support them as they start in our class. 

We really value your contribution because you know your child best and you see what your child can do at home in their familiar 

environment and with their familiar people.   It may take us a while to see what your child is really like and what they can really do, so 

your answers will give us a headstart – a real picture of your child.  

Don’t worry if you can’t answer some of the questions. Any information you can give us will be really useful. 

 

Name of Child____________________________________           Class_________________________ 

How well does your child concentrate?  

Can they spend a long time on a chosen 

activity or are they easily distracted? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Does your child find things to do or 

play with on their own or do they like 

you to choose for them? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
How confident would you say your child 

was?  
 

 

 

 

 



Does your child find it easy to socialise 

with other children or do they prefer 

to stay by your side? 

 

 

 

 

 
How does your child react if things go 

wrong or not to plan? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Does your child like to try new things, 

go to new places or do they prefer 

familiar things? 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Does your child like imaginary games 

with their toys or with others? 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you very much for your support with these questions – we are looking forward to working 

in partnership with you to ensure the very best for your child as he/she starts school. 

    


